
 

 

 

Welcome everyone! February is not yet done, but with half term here, I wanted 
to share a little news and wish you all a relaxing and enjoyable week. I have 

been made to feel so welcome at Hemingford Grey and I have enjoyed my first 
half term here. I look forward to many more! 

 

 

 

 

Disco 

We have topped all previous records this 

year by raising £1006.76 for the school. 

This is amazing and we offer a heartfelt 

thank you for your ongoing support to the 

school. 

Staffing  

A couple of updates: 

Mr Mepham will be leaving us at the end of the 

school year in July as he is relocating from the 

area. He says, “I would like to thank all the staff, 

parents and children at Hemingford Grey for 

giving me so many wonderful memories and 

opportunities over the past 4 years. I will miss 

everybody dearly as I relocate to Manchester in 

the summer”. 

Mrs Robertson will not be returning from 

maternity leave, also due to relocating. 

We thank Mr Mepham and Mrs Robertson for all 

their hard work and dedication to the school and 

wish them well in their new adventures. 

Miss Griffiths has delighted the children by 

bringing baby Noah in to visit them this 

afternoon. She looks forward to returning to 

Hemingford Grey on a part-time basis in 

September. 

 

 

Photography Competition  
 

Please do take the time to look on the school 
website at the winning photos taken by the 

pupils in this term’s photography 
competition.  

 

  

“Great things never come from comfort zones.”    

E-Safety 

Please also check on the website for useful 

parent guides that have been uploaded 

today. Keeping children safe online is a 

shared priority both in school and at home. 


